
  
 
 
 
 

 
Seventh Annual Huntsville Summer Classic 

Soccer Tournament 
August 8-10, 2008  

  
As your team prepares for the upcoming fall season, the City of Huntsville, the 

North Alabama Soccer League, and Huntsville Soccer Club extend this invitation for your 
team to participate in the seventh annual Huntsville Summer Classic Soccer 
Tournament.  This year’s tournament is being held in Huntsville, Alabama, August 8-10, 
2008. The Alabama Soccer Association (ASA), an affiliate of the United States Youth 
Soccer Association (USYSA) sanctions the tournament. USYSA affiliated teams are 
invited to participate. 

  
Our tournament offers brackets for girls and boys teams, ages ranging from U9 

to U18.  Where possible, we will have divisions within each age group based on the 
competitive level of the participants.  The tournament will accept Division I (Premier), 
Division II (Classic), and Division III (Rec-plus) teams. Each team is guaranteed three 
matches.  Awards will be given to first and second place teams in each division. What a 
great way to begin the season by playing against teams from all over the Southeast and 
beyond!  

  
If you have any questions, do not hesitate to call me at 256-771-2011 or send an 

e-mail message to hsctournamentdirector@huntsvillesoccerclub.org. Please visit our 
tournament web page at www.hscsummerclassic.com  for complete tournament 
information—including tournament rules, on-line entry form, and a copy of the ASA 
approved application to host a tournament. 
  

Make sure you signup today.  The deadline is July 30th.  I look forward to hearing 
from you now and seeing you soon. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
Chuck Brand 

Tournament Director 
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